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To: All Senior Citizen SAMAA members 

From: The SAMAA Management Committee 

10 November 2023 

Dear valued SAMAA member 

At the 2023 SAMAA Annual General Meeting, which was hosted on the 09th of March, the SAMAA 

Management Committee tabled a proposal for an inflation-related increase in membership 

subscriptions, with effect from 1 January 2024. Lively debate followed, and a modified proposal 

was accepted and voted on. The 2024 SAMAA membership subscription fee for Senior Citizens was 

voted on and accepted by the members present, as well as the members participating on the 

virtual platform. In essence, the subscription fee for Senior Citizens equaled that of Regular Adult 

members, R590.  

After careful consideration and deliberation, the SAMAA Management Committee adopted a 

resolution to implement a rebated fee for Senior Citizen members on their 2024 membership 

subscriptions.  

This resolution allows Senior Citizen members to apply for this rebate, with the submission of a 

simple motivational note/email, addressed to the Management Committee for consideration. 

Upon receipt of your renewal notice/invoice for 2024 subscriptions, you may submit your 

motivation note stating why you are not able to afford the fee of R590, as a SAMAA Senior Citizen 

member. You may request the amended fee of R380 as per the above resolution. Address your 

note/email to the SAMAA Management Committee, at  admin@samaa.org.za. 

We are sure that this generous offer by the Management Committee will find favour with those 

Senior Citizen members of the SAMAA, to enable you to continue enjoying your hobby. 

The renewal notices/invoices will be sent by email on the 1st of January 2024, and every subsequent 

month on the first date of that month. Don’t delay… apply for your rebated Senior Citizen 

membership fee. 

 

Safe and Enjoyable Flying! 

The SAMAA Management Committee.        
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